HAFSHA RAHMAN

Woodside, NY 11377 | 6463382527 | hafshil 8@gmail.com

05/04/2023

RE: Pediatric Medical Assistant

Dear members Tribeca Pediatrics:

Getting information of the medical assistant position that Tribeca Pediatrics offers, I am pleased to contact you to
express my interest and to further demonstrate why I am a great fit for this opportunity. When reviewing the
position and the organizations outcomes, [ was excited to find that my qualifications and personal strengths align

with the teams needs and mission.

As my resume states, [ will graduate in May 2023 from Hunter college with a major in Human Biology and
Minors in English and German. The degree I will receive aligns with my career goals of becoming an
Obstetrician/ OB GYN and the education I have gotten provide the groundwork into my end goal. Throughout
my undergraduate years, [ learned the science and mathematics required for medical school, but also
philosophical, psychological, and sociological issues and cases within the medical field. In this way, I can apply
different areas of study to correlate it to medicine to demonstrate the ethics and moralities within healthcare. In
my medical ethics class, we were to hold a mock ethics committee project for a medical case that each group was
assigned. We were to demonstrate the principles of medicine that go into the specific case and deem the ethics
that was behind it to ultimately decide of what to do for the patient. I believe I can bring a comprehensive set of
skills that I believe will be valuable for the pediatrics firm. Having background within philosophy, sociology,
and psychology is necessary for the medical field, as everything is not only sciences and mathematics, while it is
a portion. To conclude, I embody the cause the mission of the pediatrics firm and the want to be able to give

patients the care they deserve.

I retain several skill sets and capabilities that are required for medical assistants. I look forward to discussing the
prospect of joining the Tribeca Pediatrics team. Please do not hesitate to contact me for any additional

information.

Sincerely,

Hafsha Rahman



